
 

 
SD 123 Hometown School 

HOMETOWN BUZZ 

SEPTEMBER 1, 2020   
 
District Late Starts ~ Please mark your calendar 
Please remember to mark your calendar for the SIX LATE STARTS. On                       
these days, staff attends professional development meetings, and ​students do                   
not start school until 9:30 ​am ​. Dismissal is the same time, 3:20 pm. The first                             
one is tomorrow! 
 

● Wednesday, September 2nd ~ tomorrow! 
● Wednesday, October 7th   
● Wednesday, December 2nd   
● Wednesday, February 3rd 
● Wednesday, March 3rd  
● Wednesday, May 5th  

 
Please note: there is NO PRESCHOOL on late start days!!! 

 
Virtual Open House 
Open House will have a unique look this year! It will be virtual, meaning all                             
will attend via Google Meets. ​The Virtual Open House will be on Wednesday,                         
September 23rd from 6:00 - 7:30 pm ​. More details will be included in next                           
week’s Hometown Buzz. 
 
Self Certification Tickets 
Our students are getting much better about bringing their pink self                     
certification tickets each day. Please remember to build it into your                     
morning routine. Thank you! 
 
Remote Learners’ File Cabinet  
A file cabinet for our remote learners has been placed outside Door 1. This                           
is where remote families can pick up materials sent home by the remote                         
teachers. Remote teachers will periodically request that families pick                 
materials up, but there is no set schedule for such pick-ups. The file cabinet                           
is meant to be a convenient way for families to get such materials without                           
having to leave work. We hope this helps! 
 
Please note this file cabinet will be used ​only by remote learners​. Hybrid students                           
will receive all of their materials on the days they are in school.  
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We are a Community of Learners! 
Follow us​ ​on Twitter….#HMT123 
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